CAPSTONE DESIGN COURSES  
(CE 481 and CE 482 Senior Design I and II)
The senior design courses are reviewed every semester.  A departmental meeting is held at the beginning and at the end of each semester to monitor, review and assess these courses.  The course’s ongoing progress is also included as a regular agenda item in all of the departmental meetings throughout the academic year.
The purpose of such continued and consistent discussion of the senior design courses is to improve them in their content, grading, written reports and presentations and in trying to match their contents and evaluations to the outcomes assigned to them.

In spring of each year, the junior students who will start taking the senior design courses in the following semester are given a set of documents to assist them in understanding the courses’ contents, their requirements, and select their projects from a list of projects identified by the department faculty.  These documents are included in this Appendix.  

Also enclosed in this Appendix are the documents for evaluating the written reports and oral presentations for CE 481 Senior Design I and CE 482 Senior Design II.

A more detailed assessment of these courses is given in Section 3C of this annual report entitled “Capstone Courses”.
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